
Re-Open Arkansas endorses 
State Representative Mary Bentley 

House District 54

As one of the few consistent voices for liberty in the Arkansas House, Mary Bentley has
fought tirelessly for individual rights and medical freedom.  From the beginning of the
pandemic, she took on the bureaucrats by advocating for early treatment options and
visitation for hospital and nursing home patients. She stood firmly with her constituents
against  unconstitutional  mask  and  vaccine  mandates  and  governmental  overreach.
While  many  candidates  purport  to  have  conservative  pro-freedom credentials,  Mary
Bentley possesses the voting record to back it up.  If re-elected, we are confident that she
will  continue  leading  the  fight  for  smaller  government,  lower  taxes,  and  complete
individual  and  medical  freedom  for  all  Arkansans,  including  the  unborn.   Reopen
Arkansas formally and enthusiastically endorses Representative Mary Bentley for re-
election to the Arkansas House.   

Bentley policy positions important to Reopen Arkansas: 

https://reopenarkansas.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Mary-Bentley-Candidate-questionnaire.pdf

About Reopen Arkansas: 

We are a grassroots group of over 5,000 liberty-minded individuals which began as a result of the 
unconstitutional shutdowns in March, 2020.  We advocate for a return to 100% pre-2020 normalcy, 
bodily and medical autonomy and privacy for all Arkansans, and individual liberty as guaranteed by 
our nation's founding documents.  

reopenarkansas.org


